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Intervention program

For more information please contact the 
Disability Resource Center at 361-593-3024 or drc.center@tamuk.edu

SUPPORT 
STUDENTS 

AS THEY 
PERSIST TO 

GRADUATION

Overview
The Student Intervention Program (SIP) is 
administered through the Disability Resource Center 
(DRC) to encourage positive development for students 
while attending college. 

The SIP Program
• �Promotes academic success and self-advocacy for 

students with disabilities. 

• �Encourages students to utilize all available 
accommodations and ensure that all accommodations  
have been implemented by the professor/instructor. 

• Supports students persistence to graduation.

Objectives
• �To promote academic support. 

• �Students attend a total 0f 2 sessions individually during their 
first semester of the program. After one semester of the SIP 
program has been completed, the student will be scheduled 
for one academic follow up meeting each semester until 
graduation.

• �Sessions consist of various topics such as delivery of 
accommodation letters to faculty, time management, 
tutoring and other campus resources. 

• �Student Health & Wellness/DRC will analyze the data each 
year to measure the program’s effectiveness. 


